August 2, 2001

We started excavating in G4 again starting on July 31.  I thought that we would hit the sterile rocky/sandy matrix that we have hit in the other three G soundings.  However, we're three meters deep and are still not showing any signs of natural layers.  

We started the week in L4007 and ended in L4011.  Most strikingly, we hit a very ashy layer L4009.  I screened the dirt and took a soil sample for Cathryn to look at.  

I guess the plan is to continue digging the sounding until we reach sterile layers.  Bradley and Andy even mentioned opening a couple of the other soundings in G again to see if they are, in fact, below all cultural material.  

